







## What's happening week Commencing

#### 3rd January 2019

#### PE, Swimming and Homework

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
PE - Da Vinci and Frank Yr 5, PM	PE – Yr 4 all Classes PM	PE - Pankhurst and Wilberforce Y5, PM	PE – Curie & Einstein Y3, PM. PE – Bevan and Gibson Y6, PM.	PE - Shakespeare and Austen (Y6)
	Kidzclub - Lunchtime	Yr 6 Homework due in	Swimming, Keller and Owens. Y3, PM	Homework Set and due in

#### Lunchtime Clubs, 7th Jan to 15th Feb, 12.30 - 1.10pm

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
	Hockey	Athletics		Football

#### After School Clubs, 7th Jan - 15th Feb, 3.15 - 4.15pm

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Drama	Gymnastics	Dodgeball/Nerf	Football	



#### Dates for your Diary (Full list on school website)

- 18th December Christmas Lunches Yrs 3 & 4 12.00, Yrs 5 & 6 12.45pm
- 18th December School Breaks up for Christmas Holidays
- 3rd January Children return from Christmas Holidays
- 3rd January Year 4 trip to Norwich Castle
- 9th January Year 6 trip to Science Museum , London



# This week's Top Attenders

Whole School 94.58%

Lower School Einstein 100%

Upper School
Shakespeare 98.81%



For safeguarding purposes, please call the school every day your child is ill, even if we already know the reason for absence, many thanks



Please bring in any remaining tokens as soon as possible so that we may submit them. Many thanks

**Free Medication.** Children are entitled to FREE medications via Boots through the NHS. Please see:-

https://www.boots.com/prescription-support/minorailments

To receive our Weekly Bulletin, bi weekly Newsletters and other correspondence



ctters and other correspondence please ensure we have your email address

### Regular attendance at Clubs

We have been able to provide extra-curricular activities for free so far this year and there has been a fantastic range of lunchtime and after school activities to take part in. Unfortunately, many children do not attend regularly and decide to miss the club. It is a great shame to take up a place that another child would appreciate so if we find that children miss sessions without letting the office know well in advance, we may offer the place to another child. More details to follow on clubs in the new year.



#### Mr Williamson

Mr Williamson has decided to move on after 10 years at the school. He has taught classes across the age range, most recently in year 4 and led a range of curriculum areas, including Geography and running film clubs and pioneering reading for enjoyment. We thank him for his commitment to the children over many years and we wish him well into the future.